
Superintendent Board Report:           April 29, 2019 

School Buildings: 

-PSSA administration is continuing this week in both buildings for Grades 3-8 
-Senator Bartolotta visited FC last week and Representative Ortitay was at FC for grade 4 SS 
program 
-Zach Vincenti and Thomas Hamilton were recognized at SHASDA Student Conference…Congrats 
to both of these students and their families 
-Junior High Dance was well attended on Friday and looking forward to upcoming end of the year 
activities 

Pupil Services: 

The students in the Life Skills program have expanded the hours of the Cafe!  It is now open 
M/W/F in the morning during Breakfast.  They are selling drinks and small snacks.  They have 
enjoyed the extra hours of operation! 

Athletic: 

The baseball team is currently 7-5 overall and competing for a playoff spot within their 
conference.  They have a home game with Carmichaels today. 

The softball team is currently 3-6 overall.   They have a home game with Burgettstown today.   

The boys’ track and field team finished 3-4 overall.  The girls’ track and field team finished 6 – 
1 overall and in second place in the conference.   The girls’ track and field team will compete in the 
WPIAL track semifinals tomorrow at Waynesburg Central high school.  They will square up against 
Waynesburg, Beaver, and South Side. 

This past weekend the girls’ track and field team finished first in the small school division at the 
Tri County Coaches’ meet at Peters Township.  Several male and female athletes won medals.  The 
WPIAL individual track and field championship is scheduled for Thursday, May 16th at Slippery 
Rock University.   We will know how many Ranger athletes will qualify for the WPIAL event by 
next week.   

Abby Cooper was named to the Washington Observer Reporter all district basketball team.   

Reminder: 

Tomorrow is one of three Community Conversations:  Parent Voice  
Meet and Greets with Superintendent, 6:30 PM, Learning Commons 

 


